
Dear Fellow SRS Members, 
  
We’ve received an overwhelming response for our very first SRS 
Christmas Dinner. More than 100 members have signed-up for this 
Dinner within just a couple of hours. We’ll close the applications for this 
Dinner with immediate effect. 
  
Secretariat will confirm the first 100 sign-ups via email by this coming 
Friday, 18th November 2022.  The rest will be on waiting list and I’ll 
discuss with the Bistro owner to see whether we could increase the 
capacity a bit more. Thank you for your patience and understanding. 
  
Many thanks for your enthusiastic response & hopefully our markets will 
be as Bullish in 2023! 
  
Huat Aaaah!!! 
  
  
Warmest regards for a Bullish 2023, 
S.Nallakaruppan 
President 
The Society of Remisiers (Singapore) 
 



 


